
Elected Representative—Election Prep Meeting 

Asking You! have a new excit-
ing volunteering role for adults 
with learning disabilities.  

 

Elected Representatives will go to 
the Partnership Board. They will 
share what people have spoken 
about at People’s Parliament.  

An election will be held at 
September’s People’s Parliament 
on Tuesday 24th  September. This 
will be at St. Chads Parish 
Centre.  



Because this is an elected 
role we are holding a election 
prep session.  

This session will cover: 

• How to write an election 
speech 

• How to present an election 
speech  

• Managing nerves  

The session will be at 
Advonet, Unity Business 
Centre, 26 Roundhay Road, 
LS7 1AB.  



You will need to tell Asking 
You! if you would like to run. 
Please do this by the 20th 
September. You can do this 
by calling 0113 244 0606 or 
emailing 
imogen.day@advonet.org.uk

This will be on Tuesday 17th 
September 1PM – 3PM.  

Please ask to leave a message 
for Imogen with your name 
and number.  


